
LAKE FAIRWAYS Ladies 18 Hole Golf League  
By:  Kellie Bilton 

“All I want for Christmas is a Hole in One”   

The golf season is in full swing.  Lots of snowbirds have returned and we 
have had our first shootout.  Congratulations to Sung Kingston and Michelle 
Gregg who have secured their place in the Grand Shootout.    

The 50/50 draws have returned with Val.  Dede is sending out the games 
each week.  We have had one new member join the league.  Welcome Linda T.   

Looking forward to the Christmas golf and Luncheon on December 4th.  Can’t 
wait to see what Andrea has planned for us this year!!!    

November 21 Shootout on the front,  
December 3rd LEGA Seven Lakes hosting a Christmas golf Invitational  
December 11 qualify for shootout  
December 19 Shootout on the back. 

CALLING ALL FEMALE GOLFERS: 
We are looking for new members to join the ladies league.  So if you know 
someone that is looking to meet a great bunch of ladies; have fun and play 
golf.   Please have them give the league a try.  I promise we don’t bite and it 
is a great way to be involved and meet your neighbours. 

While we are excited for the new golf season …. We have heavy hearts as we 
say Good bye and Good Luck to those that are leaving our community.  The 
tornadoes destroyed a number of homes and unfortunately we have lost 
some our cherished members.  Thank you to each of you for all the great 
memories and golf community support you have given over the years.  

Don’t forget to stop by the pro shop and see the great merchandise.   

CHRISTMAS WISHES TO ALL…FOR LONG DRIVES AND SHORT PUTTS 




